
  

    
 

 
Our Ref: JWPS/2025/052       14 May 2025 
       
Dear Parents /Guardians,  

 

Primary 1 to 6 Parents-Teachers Meet (PTM) on 30 May 2025 (Friday) 

 

Greetings from Jurong West Primary School!  

 

The Parents-Teachers Meet (PTM) will be held on 30 May 2025 (Friday), from 0800 to 1630, at the 

school. There will be no school for all students on 30 May 2025. 

 

Subject teachers will invite the parents of selected students to attend the PTM via Parents Gateway 

on 16 May 2025. We strongly encourage you to attend the PTM with your child, as this will provide an 

opportunity to discuss how we can better support your child’s holistic development. 

 

If you do not receive any invite on 16 May from the teachers, then you and your child are not required 

to attend the PTM. 

 

If you would like to meet the subject teachers to discuss about your child’s progress, you may leave 

your name and contact number with the form teacher or email the school at jwps@moe.edu.sg. The 

subject teachers will get in touch with you to arrange a meeting if needed.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to 

contact the school.  

 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Christina Tan 
Principal 
Jurong West Primary School 
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